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Dear Representatives, 

I am opposed to HB 4133 for the following reasons: 

1 There is nothing in the bill to verify that a social security number is valid. There is 

no 

coordination with the federal government to verify that the person is a resident of 

Oregon or that 

the person is of legal voting age. 

2. Social Security numbers are not supposed to used for identification but only for 

Social 

Security Benefits. Medicare cards were using SS numbers for medicare benefits but 

was changed 

to create a completely new identification number as fraud became rampant. 

3 Using a Social Security number would make the voter system a prime target for 

hackers to get 

information in one location for identity fraud and possible harm to the voter roles of 

qualified 

persons. 

4 Creating a third party system for gathering electronic signatures adds to the 

possibility of fraud 

by placing multiple signatures of potential voters into the hands of a third party. The 

wording 

says that the third party would submit the requests for others. The potential voter 

needs to submit 

their own request and not put the information in the hands of others. There are no 

qualifications 

for these third parties to show their qualifications to represent others. There is no 

power of 

attorney given to represent another individual. The question of one person one vote 

is 

jeopardized by inserting a third party into the voting system. 

I implore you to stop this proposal now before any further action is taken that would 

harm 

election integrity. 

Respectfully 

Robert Hart 

Rogue River, OR 


